
22nd April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Year 6 Learning Breakfast - Tuesday 26th April to Friday 6th May

SATs Week Breakfast - Monday 9th May - Thursday 12th May

We would like to invite all Year 6 children to attend our SATS Learning Breakfast each morning from Tuesday 26th April

to Friday 6th May, in the run up to SATS week.

The sessions will begin at 8am and will take place in the Year 6 classrooms.

Children will be provided with breakfast free of charge and given the opportunity to practise their skills in preparation

for the KS2 SATS.

A free full cooked breakfast will be served to all children on SATS week, from Monday 9th May - Thursday 12th May.

Children will be expected to arrive at school at 8am prompt.

Yours sincerely,

Mr B Smith and Mrs T Watts.

Year 6 Class Teachers


